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HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!!

3rd – Welcome back to school!
5th – Early Dismissal
8th – PTA Meeting @ 8:30 a.m.
10th – 5th Grade STEM fair
15th  – Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day –    

No School
17th – 1ST Annual Literacy Night
18th – All Pro Dad
19th – Early Dismissal
26th – Early Dismissal
29th – February 2nd - You’ve Got Mail
February 7th - Kinder. Registration

Ear ly D ismissa l - out at 12 :50. 
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Brittney Ambrose
Principal

ATTENDANCE: We are back to 
pre-COVID attendance 

tracking.  If your student is 
absent, please call the front 

office within 10 days to 
excuse them.      

Open Enrollment continues 
until February 2nd.  

Enrollment applications 
are on the Granite School 

District website.  

Happy New Year Rosecrest Family! 
I hope you enjoyed the holiday season and bringing in the new year with your 
family and friends! 

Inclement Weather
As we enter our winter months, there is a possibility that we will move to a 
distance learning day. If this decision is made, students will be sent home with 
Chromebooks if their teacher plans to instruct via Google Classroom OR paper 
packets. We will communicate via email, text, robocalls, Instagram and our 
school website. During a distance learning day, your child's teacher will 
communicate specific expectations for work completion and be available during 
the school day to help and/or answer any questions. The other possibility is a late 
start day. If this decision is made, we will communicate through the same modes 
listed above.

Kindergarten Registration
Kindergarten registration will open February 7th.   If your student is planning to 
attend kindergarten at Rosecrest in 2024-2025, please plan to stop by on or 
shortly after this day to register and share the information with your neighbors!.
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PTA CORNER
Rosecrest Elementary

PTA MEETING

Happy New Year!  Please join us on January 8 for a PTA meeting in the Hub.  

ALL PRO DAD

All Pro Dad is in full swing for the new year, January 18 at 7:30 a.m.  Thank you for 

supporting this impactful program.  

YOU’VE GOT MAIL

Mark your calendar for this fun, annual event;  January 29 – February 2!  Please watch 

for more information coming home soon with your student(s).

STEM FAIR

5th grade STEM Fair is January 10.  We would love your help judging the entries.  No 
qualifications are needed, and you don’t need a 5th grader to volunteer.  Please use this 
QR code to sign-up.  Plan to come as you are, and Ms. Ratto will train you on the spot.  
Thank you for your help!

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 

PTA has a goal of increasing it’s membership by 30 members during the month of 
January.  If we reach our goal, the entire student body will earn a movie watching party 
on Friday, February 2 at 1:00 p.m.  Students will be watching “The Super Mario Bros. 
Movie.”  Parents will need to submit a permission slip to attend and arrange for 
transportation home after the movie.  Follow this QR code to the Rosecrest website 
and join today!
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